
 
 

SBBA Meeting Minutes from July 11, 2019 
 

Patrick Keenan welcomed SBBA members Kelly Ann Lindquist, Kathie Springer, John Mackay, Stacie & 
Kirk DeForest, James Barton, Mike Belanga, Gary Davis, Tom & Gail Bucker, Katie Hammer and Angela 
Kirkland. Minutes from June 13th were adopted. The treasurer’s report from Patrick was $3534.66. 
 
Membership: 

• Still need logos from new members for the website. Logos should be sent to 
secretary@sbba23456.org. 

 
SBBA Website: 

• Kelly took pictures during the meeting. 
 
SBBA Events: 

• Meetings for the planning committee of the SBBA Small Business Expo will be held starting next 
week. Committee volunteers are Kathie Springer, Pat Barton and John Mackay.  Patrick Keenan 
is the chairperson.   

• The Pig Pickin wine tent sign-up sheet was passed around. We need more volunteers. 

• Discussion of the wine glasses and wine for the wine tent was tabled until Kathy Davis and David 
Whitley are present. 

 
SBBA 2019 Projects: 

• James Barton and crew will be working on the Safety Flag project this week.  
 
SBBA Board of Directors: 

• Need to follow-up on whether we should appoint a new director for the board.  
 
Next meeting: Thursday, August 8, 2019, at 6:00 at the Siebert. 
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